
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Welcome back to a new school year.  

Parents, as of the new school year, we will have to use the eligibility criteria to 

determine if qualified for free or reduced meals. We are encouraging everyone to 

fill out an application for free or reduced. 

 

Children need healthy meals to learn. Casa Grande Union High School District 

offers healthy meals every school day. Breakfast costs $2.00; lunch costs $3.00. 

Your children may qualify for free meals or for reduced price meals. Reduced 

price is $0.30 for breakfast and $0.40 for lunch. As of 8-8-22, will be giving out 

compliable sack lunch if no money on the account. We have given a grace period 

to get the applications in or money on student accounts. If you want to put funds 

on to your students account, use the website myschoolbucks.com. 

 

The application can help with athletics fees, academic testing fees, college 

application fees, and discounts on internet services. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Tammy Darang by email at 

tdarang@cguhsd.org or by phone at (520)-876-9400 ext. 4146. 

 

Thank you 

Tammy Darang 

 

https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/getmain.action?clientKey=&requestAction=home
mailto:tdarang@cguhsd.org

